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-----Original Message-----
From: Louise Shackleton 
Sent: 19 June 2018 11:07
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: %2018/0177% - trees

Dear Hilary,

I am writing with reference to the planning application for the tea hut on the quarterdeck, Robin Hoods Bay,
reference number %2018/0177%.  I am wishing to highlight a matter which I feel may have been missed on the
application.  The proposed site for the tea hut currently has a fairly substantial ash tree which has ash dieback
disease, and a sea buckthorn which large enough to be classed as a tree (the trunk measures a diameter of 11cm
at a height of 1.5m). There is also a large hawthorne which I feel may be affected during construction although
it is sited slightly outside of the designated area for the building. I am only writing to highlight these trees as the
applicant has clearly stated there are no trees on the site on his application. I feared mentioning the issue at the
committee meeting may be a little late notice.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Louise Shackleton
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